ST. EUSTATIUS
CARIBISCH NEDERLAND

To: Island Council Members
Ms. F. Spanner
Ms. R. Leerdam
Mr. R. Merkman
Mr. N. Sneek
Mr. C. van Putten

Our number: 985/GEZ

Oranjestad, June 17th, 2021

Subject: Invitation to a Closed-door meeting of the Central Committee

Dear Island Council Members,

There will be a closed-door meeting of the Central Committee, in accordance with articles in
paragraph 5, Article 37, of the Rules of Order and Article 119 of the WoIBES.

The agenda and meeting documents are enclosed in this correspondence.

The purpose of this meeting is to inform the Council members pivately about the state of affairs
regarding the COS (Centraal Overheidskantoor St. Eustatius); the Poverty Policy and the Health
Policy. At the start of the meeting, the Chairman will impose confidentiality based on Article 119
WolIBES to all persons present in the meeting. Confidentiality is imposed due to the provision of
financial and economic interests of the Public Entity of St. Eustatius, as the relevant stakeholders
have not yet submitted all their input in these policies and the COS is still under negotiation.

Thanks for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Ms. MLA.U. Francis
Deputy Government Commissioner

Encls.:
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